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We are excited to share the new TVDSB 2024-2028 Strategic Plan! One of the Strategic Directions that 

will be guiding our work over the next four years is Work Together with Communities: COLLABORATING. 

To inform our decision-making, we will build positive, trusting relationships across our district by 

increasing community engagement that is accessible, accountable, and transparent. 

For parents of children in Kindergarten through Grade 2, early reading assessments were completed and 

are used to help teachers track literacy development and provide support where needed. Families 

should have received their assessment results and can connect with their child’s teacher if you are 

looking for more information. 

March brings a chance to celebrate some important moments. Ramadan begins on March 1, 2025, 

offering Muslim students and families a special time of fasting, reflection, and community. March 8 

marks International Women’s Day, a wonderful opportunity to celebrate the amazing achievements of 

women everywhere. We will also observe the International Day to Combat Islamophobia on March 15, 

which reminds us all to foster understanding and respect. Then, March 21 brings the International Day 

for the Elimination of Racial Discrimination, a day to reflect on how we can continue to build more 

inclusive communities. These observances reflect TVDSB's commitment to embracing diversity, equity, 

and inclusion in all aspects of our school communities. 

Spring Break begins on March 10, 2025, and we wish all students a restful and enjoyable week. This time 

away from school offers a chance to recharge, spend time with family and friends, and return refreshed 

for the final months of the school year. 

The first day of spring on March 20, 2025, brings the promise of longer days, warmer weather, and a 

fresh start after what has felt like an especially long winter. With brighter days ahead, we look forward to 

seeing our school communities embrace the new season. 

On March 23, 2025, Crossing Guard Appreciation Day provides an opportunity to recognize the 

dedicated individuals who keep students safe as they travel to and from school each day. TVDSB extends 

its gratitude to all crossing guards for their commitment and service. 

 


